
ALL-RUSSIAN  
COORDINATING COUNCIL  

OF COMMISSIONERS FOR HUMAN RIGHTS  

The All-Russian Coordination 
Council includes the  
High Commissioner for Hu-
man Rights in the Russian  
Federation and commissioners 
for human rights in the  
constituent entities of the  
Russian Federation. 

Council Members 

to elaborate joint approaches on the main areas of activity of Russian 
commissioners for human rights and solutions for issues typical for the 
majority of the country's regions. 
 

to discuss priority human rights tasks requiring joint efforts at the federal 
and regional levels, exchange accumulated experience, develop and 
strengthen the institution of the commissioner for human rights. 

Purposes: 

 
The All-Russian Coordination Council of 
Human Rights Commissioners has been 
taking place since 2006 with the support of 
the President of the Russian Federation. In 
total, 37 meetings have been conducted. 

Foundation 

All-Russian Coordination Council of Human Rights Commissioners on 
the topic: "Protection of Human Rights in the Sphere of Social 

Services", May 2023. 

The All-Russian Coordination Council aims at improving mechanisms for the 
protection of human rights and freedoms, developing the institution of 
commissioners for human rights of the Russian Federation, and strengthening its 
credibility as an institution of state human rights protection. 

Significance 



All-Russian Coordinating Council  
of Commissioners for Human Rights  

«DEFENSE OF THE RIGHTS OF YOUTH» 
November 15-16, 2023, House of Human Rights  

to discuss topical problems of defense of youth 
rights 
 

to elaborate a unified approach towards the 
issues of human rights promotion and defense 
 

drafting recommendations to state bodies 
on improvement of legislation in the 
sphere of youth policy in Russia. 

Objectives 

Human rights commissioners in 87 
constituent entities of the Russian 
Federation, representatives of federal 
authorities, parliamentarians and members 
of youth councils under regional 
commissioners. 

Participants 

Greetings to the participants of the All-Russian 
Coordination Council were sent by the President of the 
Russian Federation V.Putin, who noted the serious 
expert and unifying potential of the All-Russian 
Coordination Council and the experience of human 
rights commissioners in the constituent entities of the 
Russian Federation in improving policies to protect the 
rights of young people. 

Welcome speech from the President 

During the meeting of the All-
Russian Coordination Council, 
the draft recommendations   
the participants drafted 
recommendations aimed at  
enhancement of guarantees of 
young people's rights and 
improvement legislation in the 
area of youth policy 
implementation. 

Outcomes 


